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A MESSAGE TO OUR NEIGHBORS 
March 10, 2023 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Starting as early as March 20, 2023, and continuing for approximately one month, our contractor, 
Accumark, has been authorized to perform work on behalf of HRSD, your regional wastewater 
treatment utility, as part of the Larchmont Area Sanitary Sewer Improvements project. This project will 
replace, upgrade, and relocate sanitary sewer pump stations and their connecting pipelines in the 
Larchmont-Edgewater community. 
 
Accumark will drill test bores on various streets within the neighborhood to determine the location of 
underground utilities. All this work will occur in the street (public right-of-way) and will not require 
access to your property. Additionally, it will not disrupt wastewater service to your property. There will 
be no road closures or detours that will affect traffic routes.  
 
The attached map shows the general area in which the utility work will be completed. The colored 
boxes indicate which streets will be impacted, but the timing of the work will vary based on contractor 
progress, weather, and other variables. We estimate that the survey work will be completed by late 
April 2023.  
 
If you have concerns about the presence or performance of any worker while accomplishing these 
duties on our behalf, you may contact me at 757-XXX-XXXX.   
 
We appreciate your understanding and assistance as we work to improve our system and fulfill HRSD’s 
vision: Our communities will have clean waterways and reliable water resources for generations to 
come.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Name 
HRSD Public Information Specialist 
 



 

   

 
 
 


